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 STAFF REPORT   
 COMMISSION MEETING DATE:  June 4, 2019  
   
DATE: May 28, 2019 
TO: Open Space and Regional Parks Commission 

FROM: Eric Crump, Operations Division Director 
 328-3625, ecrump@washoecounty.us 

THROUGH: Dave Solaro, Assistant County Manger 
 328-3624, DSolaro@washoecounty.us 

SUBJECT: Discussion and possible action on scheduling a Parks Master Plan 
Workshop for the week of June 24. 

 
SUMMARY   
Washoe County, through its Community Services Department, has been working with 
Wood Rogers, Inc., to develop a comprehensive Park Master Plan for Washoe County 
parks. Wood Rogers, Inc., presented an update on the Park Master Plan during the Open 
Space and Regional Park Commission on November 29, 2019, and again during the 
concurrent meeting of City of Reno Recreation and Parks Commission, City of Sparks 
Parks and Recreation Commission, and Washoe County Open Space and Regional Parks 
Commission on February 5, 2019. 
 
The Park Master Plan process has included extensive outreach including stakeholder 
workshops, public workshops and surveys. The purpose of the Park Master Plan 
Workshop, is to gain final feedback to incorporate into the Final Draft. It is expecting the 
Final Draft will be presented to the Open Space and Regional Park Commission and the 
Board of County Commission in August for final adoption.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
It is recommended the Open Space and Regional Park Commission discuss and provide 
staff with a date and time during the week of June 24 for a Parks Master Plan workshop.  

 

POSSIBLE MOTION 
Should the Board agree with the staff recommendation, a possible motion would be:  

“Move to approve to hold a Park Master Plan workshop on [Date and Time].” 
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